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Also admitted in Massachusetts
August 23,2019

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq.
Executive Director/Staff Attorney
Connecticut Siting Council

10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  Docket No. 482 — Application of Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless for a
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Construction,
Maintenance and Operation of a Wireless Telecommunications Facility Located at
917 Exeter Road, Lebanon, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Bachman:

On June 22, 2018, the Siting Council rendered its Decision and Order regarding the
construction of a wireless telecommunications facility located at 917 Exeter Road in Lebanon,
Connecticut. The approval requires that the facility be fully constructed and the cell site
operational on or before December 22, 2019. Cellco anticipates filing its Development and
Management Plan for the facility in the coming months and has not yet commenced construction.
We are, therefore, requesting an extension of twelve (12) months, to complete the construction
and activation of the site to December 22, 2020.

If you have any questions or need any additional information please feel free to contact

me.
Sincerely,
Kenneth C. Baldwin
Copy to:
Betsy Petrie, Lebanon First Selectman
Andy Candiello
Aleksey Tyurin
Chuck Webberly
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